Re: Amendment to the Master Sign Plan Request:

Willkomm Development LLP and JWI Mobil have been selected as one of five (5)
locations across the country to test out a new Mobil main ID sign at the Petro
Truckstop, located at 717 S. Sylvania Ave.

They have selected Willkomm Petro due to its visibility, location and the extended
offerings available.

The new Mobil ID Sign protype is 24’ in height. We are asking to amend the
current Master Sign Plan to allow for this added height. The overall square
footage of the new ID sign would actually decrease.

The current sign plan approves a 20’ sign.

This sign would replace the existing pole sign that is located at the NW corner of
the property. ( see attached renderings)
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